
 
 

 

 

 

FLORIDA COMMISSION ON OFFENDER REVIEW TO HOLD HEARINGS IN JACKSONVILLE 

 

TALLAHASSEE, FLA – On Wednesday, September 29 and Thursday, September 30, 2021, the Florida 
Commission on Offender Review will hold Commission hearings at Jacksonville Beach City Hall located at 
11 3rd St N. Jacksonville Beach, Florida. Hearings will begin promptly at 9 A.M. (EST), and are open to the 
public.  

Those who are not able to attend in person can participate in the hearing via teleconference. More 
information about the hearing, including the agenda and call-in information, is available on the 
Commission’s website at www.fcor.state.fl.us. 

Florida law requires the Commission to hold hearings around the state at locations where parole eligible 
inmates committed their offenses to facilitate the ability of victims and other interested parties to attend. 
 

 
### 

 
The Florida Commission on Offender Review (FCOR), is a constitutionally authorized, quasi-judicial, 
decision-making body which has been serving the citizens of this state since 1941. The Commission holds 
offenders accountable for their behaviors and ensures public safety through its careful selection of 
offenders for re-entry into society by administering parole, conditional medical release, control release, 
conditional release, and addiction recovery release supervision. The Commission also acts as the 
investigative arm of the Governor and Cabinet, sitting as the Board of Executive Clemency in clemency 
matters. The Commission’s mission is to ensure public safety and provide victim assistance through the 
post prison release process. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 27, 2021 

Contact: Angela Meredith 
850-921-2816 
publicaffairs@fcor.state.fl.us 
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